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February 25, 2004 — The Commission welcomes Senate consideration of a bipartisan 
bill to extend the Commission’s report deadline by an additional two months.  We 
understand that the President also supports the speedy passage of this legislation.  We are 
grateful to the members of Congress of both parties who have offered this vital support 
for our work. 
 
We also welcome the decision of former President Clinton and former Vice President 
Gore to meet privately with all members of the Commission.  President Bush and Vice 
President Cheney have agreed to meet privately with the Chair and Vice Chair, but prefer 
not to meet with all members of the Commission.  We hope the President and the Vice 
President will reconsider. 
 
The Commission learned that National Security Advisor Condoleezza Rice has declined 
our invitation to appear at the Commission’s public hearing on counterterrorism policy 
next month.  We are disappointed by this decision.  Although we have met privately with 
Dr. Rice, we believe the nation would be well served by the contribution she can make to 
public understanding of the intelligence and policy issues being examined by the 
Commission. 
  
 
 


